IMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN



2401 VIRGINIA AVE., N.W. / WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

October 4, 1973

Mrs. Ann Thomas 18226 41st Pl., W. Lynwood, WA 98036

Re: Recognition 10/4/73

Dear Mrs. Thomas:

Congratulations to you as president of the Edmonds, Washington Branch of the American Association of University Women. The official Statement of Recognition, signed by Dr. Anne Campbell, President of the Association, and Miss Alice Beeman, General Director, is enclosed. As soon as applications are checked and processed, membership cards will be sent to all 50 charter members.

Now that the Edmonds Branch is officially recorded as an AAUW branch, 15 copies of the Leadership Handbook are being mailed to you under separate cover for distribution to your officers and chairmen.

Whenever the AAUW Board of Directors or the Professional Staff can be of assistance to the Edmonds Branch, please don't hesitate to call on us. We, in turn, shall welcome your active participation in formulating AAUW policies and program.

Best wishes to you, your board and your branch.

Sincerely,

Staff Associate - Membership -and Bylaws

RB/bk

Enclosure

cc: Mrs. Dorothy Thornton

Ms. Marianne Norton Mrs. Billie Hoglund